10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 11 March 1881

Dear Lynda

I was delighted to learn from your letter of 4 March about the

successful introduction of Datalink in DHSS offices.

When the Datalink project was discussed over lunch here last
year, there was a prospect of very real problems over its introduction.
The speed with which you were eventually able to proceed, and the
success ol the new service which you describe in your letter, are an
excellent example for the future. Please pass on my pefsonal

congratulations to all those who have had a hand in this achievement.

Yours ever
(sgd) M T

Mrs. Lynda Chalker, M.P.




